

THE JIMMY FUND

44 Binney Street, Boston, MA 02115

MICHAEL J. ANDREWS Chairman, Jimmy Fund 617-732-3145

July 3, 1986

Mr. Travis Pike 1746 South Kingsley Drive Los Angeles, CA 90006

Dear Travis:

Words cannot properly express the gratitude that all of us here at the Jimmy Fund of the Dana-Farber Cancer Institute have towards you. Your willingness to be a part of our 1986 Jimmy Fund Trailer and our P.S.A.'s for television will ensure their success.

I have just finished viewing the theatre trailers which will be shown in the movie houses throughout New England and New York during the summer months. It is the consensus of all who have seen the trailer that it is the best one in our forty-year history. Without question, your involvement helped greatly in making this possible.

I'd like to share a story with you that vividly describes the important work the Jimmy Fund supports. The other day I had a chance to meet a beautiful six-year old named Jennifer. She had come into the Jimmy Fund office with her mother to make a contribution. Actually, the gift was being made in Jennifer's honor, by friends of her grandmother. I told Jennifer how nice I thought that was. Her mother told me with tears in her eyes that this was a very special day for Jennifer and her family because it was the five-year anniversary of her last treatment for a very difficult cancer known as neuroblastoma. Jennifer had been cured.

Jennifer is a child of the Jimmy Fund. The treatment that she received, which helped her overcome her illness to become a happy and healthy first grader, was made possible because of the financial support of the Jimmy Fund.

Travis, on behalf of the children and families the Jimmy Fund represents, thank you for caring.

Warm regards,

Mike Andrews

A Teaching Affiliate of Harvard Medical School

P.S. Hour Mother and father are two very special inte of Harvard Medical School People.